James A. Wehn, Seulptor
710 - 28th Afere South
Seattle, Washington

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Your letter arrived this morning. I regret to tell you

that Mr. Thomas, who does the plaster casting,is in Firlands

Hospital, and I hear that he will be there about ten months.

I know of no one else who does this type of work; how-
ever I shall make inquiries, and will see you at the museum

in Tacoma on Saturday, April 7.

Sincerely,
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James CA. Wehn_

710 20th eAvenue South
Seattle, “Washington_,

Dear Click:

A "Regular" at the H. S. luncheons for the past 100 years!

Our tickets arrived the day before your letter, thanks
your thoughtfullness just the same.

See you at the feed.
Sincerely,
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James CA. Wehn_,

710 20th eAvenue South
Seattle, Washington_,

Dear Click;

From the looks of the photo you sent of the fish fountain,

the"Ladder of Life| I would say yoy have made progress. It is
next to iiizossible to give any constructive criticism from a photo
of this nature. To view this properly,one should slouly go around
and around; to note action, composition,points of rest;and to
watch for any sense of monotony,in the back ground or the fish.
And last of all work should not be too realistic. This is be in
bronze and should not have the appearence of being the work of

a taxidermist. Watech that the base is not to symmetrical.

Keep the good work up,and good luck!

Sincerely,
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